[bookmark: _Hlk155357417]Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up Half term 12th February – 19th February 2024
We have opened our bookings for February half term if you would like to book, please get in touch with the office. 

IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

(Spring Term week 1)Happy New year! We have all been very excited to be back at preschool after our Christmas break, we have enjoyed listening to the children telling each other about their Christmas and new year celebrations. 
Please could we ask that all children have named outdoor clothes as in all-in-one overalls and wellies hats and warm clothes as we are enjoying spending a lot of time outside exploring our new outdoor areas, this will help with our children being able to spend time outside as well as keeping warm and dry. We wouldn’t want a rainy day stopping us from having fun jumping in every single puddle we can find. 
We would like to ask if you have any hidden treasures you would like to donate in which we could add to our preschool curiosity approach we would like to expand on are areas we use authentic resources such as simple real life items we would like to make them feel cozy and a home from home environment we want to focus on playdough and home corners, we want to expand on are China collection including tea cups and saucers, China tea pots. 
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We have updated our amazon        wish list; we would like to say thank you for those who have been generous in purchasing the items we have added to our wish list.
To view our Wishlist click this link - Amazon.co.uk

[image: Image result for amazon list]Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE BREADSTICKS, RICECAKES AND FRUIT.
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